About the speaker
Dick Mol, born at Winterswijk (the Netherlands) in 1955 into a family with another eight children, entered service with the customs department at Schiphol airport (Amsterdam) immediately after finishing secondary school in 1974. At Schiphol he took up training to become a CITES specialist, in order to assist in stopping the illegal trade and transportation of endangered animal and plant species. In that capacity, Dick did a lot of research into animal bones, and in this way was able to compensate the lack of a formal academic education in the field of vertebrate palaeozoology. In addition, over the years, Dick became a specialist of Quaternary mammals, principally the large-sized ones of Pleistocene age (ice ages) such as woolly mammoth and rhinoceros, but also extinct bison, horses, cave hyena, lion, bear and others.

Dick is a ‘research associate’ with numerous museums both at home and abroad and regularly gives talks at geological societies and lectures at universities in the Netherlands and elsewhere in Europe. By now, he has participated in many expeditions, on board trawlers on the North Sea, but also in Arctic Siberia and southern Chile. He is an esteemed attendee at international workshops and symposia in the field of vertebrate palaeontology.
In view of the fact that Dick initiated the project of the giant beaver from Tegelen, Trogontherium cuvieri, he is in the best position to breathe life back into this extinct animal from northern Limburg before our eyes.

